
1 
 

SSOOCCIIAALL  SSCCIIEENNCCEESS  DDIIVVIISSIIOONN  
MMEEEETTIINNGG  MMIINNUUTTEESS  

October 6, 2009 

 
Attendees: 

 

Melinda Barr John 
Ehrhardt 

Randy 
Hopkins 

Ray 
McCullar M’Lou Smith 

Trish Bilcik Lois Ganick Peggy 
Jordan Greg Parks Susan Tabor 

Jeff Carlisle Dana 
Glencross Yuthika Kim Cecilia 

Pittman 
Laurie 

Thornton 

Chuck 
Carselowey Ron Gray Dawn Ladiski Julie Rice-

Rollins 
Dana Tuley-

Williams 

Bruce Cook Stephanie 
Hayes 

Jerry 
Ludlow Markus Smith Rick Vollmer 

 
 The meeting opened with a demonstration of the Student 
Response System by Greg Parks. 
 
Library: 
   
 
Faculty Association: 
 Trish Bilcik encouraged everyone to join the Faculty Association 
even if you are unable to attend meetings. Drawings for prizes will be 
held at the next meeting. Jeff Carlisle also noted the Faculty 
Association Garage Sale is quickly approaching and he sent around a 
sign-up sheet. 
  
Online Learning Committee: 
 A draft of the Online Learning Committee’s Best Practices for 
Online Learning Experiences was handed out to the faculty for their 
consideration. 
 
Thanks/Recognition: 
 Dr. Tabor thanked Ron Gray for his panel participation in the 
screening of the film “Dream No Little Dream”. 
 
Announcements: 
 Dr. Sechrist has gifted to lithographs to the division. They will 
be hung in the Social Sciences Center hallway later this fall. 
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Reminders/Dates/Deadlines: 
 
 Curriculum Committee – Social Sciences Proposals Oct. 29th  
 Faculty Development Grant – Due Oct. 9th  
 Outcomes Assessment – Due Oct. 9th to Dean 
 Outcomes Assessment Plans – Due Nov. 6th to Dean 
 SmartThinking Webinar – Oct. 27th  
 
Discussion: 
 
 Advising and Career Services has implemented a program to keep 
sample syllabi on file for students in order for them to learn more 
about courses in which they are interested. 
 
 New ANGEL training sessions are available through WOW, as 
well as Evergreen training. 
 
 Achieving the Dream summary sheets were disseminated to 
faculty. Copies of these are available in the divison. 
 
 New Reports for Deans and Full Time Faculty Regarding Course 
Completion: course completion results for Spring and Summer 2009 
will be going out to faculty soon. Discussion followed. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 Laurie Thornton 
 Social Sciences Division Assistant 
  
 


